
 

                                13.10.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
I'm pleased to inform everyone that operations at Centravis remain stable. We have 
consistent water, energy, and raw material supplies. Logistics processes are 
functioning optimally, and our team remains highly motivated. 
 
At the beginning of this week, I was on a visit to our clients in Oman. I'm pleased to 
announce that we have secured a tender for 200 tons with Petroleum Development 
Oman (PDO). 
After Oman, I proceeded to meet our clients in Dubai. 
As of today, I'm in New Delhi, engaging with our clientele in the automotive sector. 
 
For a visual update on these visits, attached are a few photographs for your reference. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. Should you need any further information, 
please feel free to reach out. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 


